
 

Impact of the New ‘Defend Trade  
Secrets Act’ 

The Defend Trade Secrets Act of 2016 ("DTSA"), which went into effect on May 11, 2016, federalizes trade 

secrets law. For the first time, now, employers can file civil lawsuits for trade secrets theft under the federal 

Economic Espionage Act ("EEA"). Before the DTSA, prosecutors could bring criminal cases under the EEA 

for trade secrets misappropriation, but private civil cases had to be filed under state law. Now, U.S. district 

courts have original jurisdiction over civil causes of action for trade secrets theft.  

A goal of the DTSA is to unify trade secrets law. Although the Uniform Trade Secrets Act provided a 

framework for states to follow, there were still state-to-state differences in how trade secrets law was 

applied. However, the DTSA supplements rather than preempts state laws. State trade secret laws now will 

co-exist with the DTSA. Another goal of the DTSA is to provide easier access to federal courts, which will be 

helpful particularly as to international and cross-state cases as well as complicated technological matters. 

The most controversial provision of the DTSA allows courts to issue ex parte seizure orders to prevent the 

dissemination of a trade secret. This extreme remedy allows a trade secret owner, "in extraordinary 

circumstances," to seize property of a competitor without providing any notice. The court obtains custody of 

the property until further court determination. To prevent abuse of this remedy, the DTSA allows parties to 

seek damages if they are harmed by a wrongful or excessive seizure. This seizure provision will serve as a 

new powerful tool in trade secret litigation as there is no comparable remedy under any state's trade secrets 

laws.  
 

 

For more information, please contact: 

Ned H. Bassen, Partner 
1 (212) 837-6090  
ned.bassen@hugheshubbard.com 

 

May 2016 

 

Hughes Hubbard & Reed LLP  
A New York Limited Liability Partnership  |  One Battery Park Plaza  

New York, New York 10004-1482 |  +1 212-837-6000 

Attorney advertising. Readers are advised that prior results do not guarantee a similar outcome. 
No aspect of this advertisement has been approved by the Supreme Court of New Jersey.   

For information regarding the selection process of awards, please visit 
www.hugheshubbard.com/legal_notices_award_methodologies   

If you wish to discontinue receiving announcements, please send an e-mail  
to opt-out@hugheshubbard.com. 

© 2016 Hughes Hubbard & Reed LLP
 

 

 

 


